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General Comment
The Saguaro Project should not be implemented because it poses serious environmental and social risks that far outweigh any potential
short-term benefits. Moving forward with this project could lead to irreversible damage to local ecosystems, including the destruction of
habitats critical to endangered species. Additionally, it may contaminate water sources and disrupt the lives of nearby communities, leading
to long-term health and economic consequences. Once these natural and social systems are harmed, recovery may be impossible. It is
crucial to prioritize sustainable development and protect our environment for future generations.
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